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MINISTERõS MESSAGE 

communication, and prayer is our talkingðand 

listeningðto God. 

   The Psalmist cries out, ñAs the deer pants for 

streams of water, so my soul pants for you, my 

God. My soul thirsts for God, for the living 

God. When can I go and meet with God?ò(42:1-2) 

We feel him as he cries; weôre thirsting, too! 

Satisfaction comesðin prayer. God is here, and we 

  meet with Him. Again, ñYou, God, 

 are my God, earnestly I seek you; 

 I thirst for you, my whole being longs 

 for you, in a dry and parched land

 where there is no water.ò(63:1) 

 We find our portion, our healing, our 

 satisfaction   in  Him;  and  we  make  

 that connection in prayer. 

   Pray with me, my brothers and sisters! As we pray, 

we commune with Him, find solace in Him, and are 

led and directed by Him. Lord, do a mighty work in 

and through us as we pray! 

   Iôm praying for you, and am grateful for your 

prayers for með 

  

Tony 

   Prayer has been our theme all summer! We had a 

series on prayer back in May and June, and now in July. 

We have another one going on called ñA 3000 Year Old 

Prayer Book.ò That book is the Psalms, and every kind 

of prayer one can imagine is found in it. The questions 

and issues on their hearts as they prayed in that day are 

exactly the same questions and issues we have on our 

hearts as we pray. Godôs Word is contemporary! We are 

also in the midst of a Wednesday night  

series whose subject iséprayer! ñPray  

Like Jesusò is its title. 

   Whatôs up  with  all  the   prayer   talk?  

Prayer   is  our  lifeline.   Prayer  is   our  

oxygen.  Prayer is  our  Social  Mediað  

with   God.    Prayer  is   our   Facebook,  

Instagram, Pinterest, email, texting, and  

anything else we might think of all rolled into one. Our 

Christian experience begins with prayer, as we connect 

with God and ask Him to forgive us of our sins, to save 

us. We surrender our wills to Him as we pray. Our 

confession of Jesus as the Christ, the Son of the living 

God is a prayer. Baptism is a prayer, as we identify with 

Him and ask Him to make us new as we go down in the 

watery grave with Christ and then raise up to newness of 

life in Him. Prayer continues all of our Christian life. 

Prayer is our breath. We could never have a relationship 

with our  spouses or  our  friends  or  our  family without 



Wednesday Menu 

ñWhere Cultures Meet Christò   

SERMON SERIES  

JULY MESSAGES 
 

  

June 1 Hosted by LCC Staff 

June 8 Hosted by our men 

June 15 VBS 

June 22 Hosted by CAYAC 

June 29 TBD 

 

ñA 3000 Year Old Prayer Bookò 
 

1.  June 26: ñHow to Hear Godôs 

 Voiceò, Psalm 119:57-64 

2.  July 10: ñHow to Ask for Godôs 

 Helpò, Psalm 5:1-3 

3.  July 17: ñHow to Feel Godôs 

 Protectionò, Psalm 116 

4.  July 24: ñHow to Receive Godôs 

 Forgivenessò, Psalm 32 
 

Rick Cox from North Georgia Christian 

Camp will be preaching on July 3. 
 

Shane Hankinson will be preaching on 

July 31. 

Mission Focus this month is North Georgia Christian Camp. Rick Cox will be preaching on 

July 3rd right after our morning service and providing a more detailed update. Many kids will 

be off to camp this summer, so please pray for their safety traveling and for them to have a 

positive experience that they will always remember. Camp for many provides an opportunity 

for many kids to hear about Christ for the first time while building bonds that last a lifetime! 

 



Goodfriends is a group for people age 

50+ and their friends (young or not-so-

young, young at heart or young in spirit).   

Interested? 

                  

                             

                                           

          

     

        

          

      

       

Any questions can be directly to Rosie Bengtson 

770-978-7774 or 404-403-5765; Glenda Middleton  

770-614-5972; Betty Hubbard 678-446-7926; or 

Janet Curtiss 540-819-3846. 

 

              

                   

                  

     

         

         

           

       

       

       

      

            

       

            

    

   

          

    

            

     

                                      

      

 

                

       

    

             

           

           

             

               

            

             

            

             

          

         

      

         

        

   

    

    

    

On June 16th, we had 12 Goodfriends meet in the FLC for a service project.   Rosie Bengtson gave a short  
ŘŜǾƻǘƛƻƴŀƭ ŜƴǘƛǘƭŜŘ Ψ¢ƻ ōŜ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ǿƛǘƘ DƻŘΣ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ǎƭƻǿ ŘƻǿƴΩ ōȅ wƛŎƪ ²ŀǊǊŜƴ ōŀǎŜŘ ƻƴ tǎŀƭƳ псΥмлΦ    
¢ƘŜ bL± ǎŀȅǎ ά.Ŝ ǎǘƛƭƭ ŀƴŘ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ L ŀƳ DƻŘέΦ   ²Ŝ ƛƴǾŜǎǘ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ŜŀǊǘƘƭȅ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇǎΦ  !ƴŘ ƛŦ DƻŘ  
is going to be our best friend, we have to give Him our best.   We need to slow down, find a quiet place, open  
His word and invest time in our relationship with Him.  
 

The Message version of Matthew 6:5-с ǎŀȅǎ ǘƘƛǎΥ ά²ƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ŎƻƳŜ ōŜŦƻǊŜ DƻŘΣ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǘǳǊƴ ǘƘŀǘ ƛƴǘƻ ŀ ǘƘŜŀǘǊƛŎŀƭ  
ǇǊƻŘǳŎǘƛƻƴΧ CƛƴŘ ŀ ǉǳƛŜǘΣ ǎŜŎƭǳŘŜŘ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǎƻ ȅƻǳ ǿƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ǘŜƳǇǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǊƻƭŜ-play before God.  Just be there as  
simply and honestly as you can manage.  The focus will shift from you to God, and you will begin to sense His  
ƎǊŀŎŜΦέ 
 

For our service project, we made 108 tray cards to be delivered to Life Care Center of Lawrenceville in July.   We  
tied silk flowers with ribbon, and glued scriptures to the front.  We also glued a short message from the  
Goodfriends inside, and then decorated them with lots of stickers from address labels and other sources.   We  
had a good time working on our second service project for this year.   When we were finished, we shared our  
sandwich and salad lunch with 3 guests (Tony, Kandy and Dixie).   

Next Event: Thursday, July 21st.  We will meet in the FLC at 10:00 am and car-pool to Life Care Center 

 of Lawrenceville (off Hwy 316 and Collins Hill Road).   We will spend about an hour hand-delivering the  

108 trays cards that we made in June to the residents there.   After chatting with them, we will go to lunch  

at the Peachtree Café on Clayton Street in downtown Lawrenceville.  Sign up at the Welcome Center.   



* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

(Goodfriends continued) 

 

Note: The Goodfriends take the month of August off.   If you have any ideas of things you would like to do,  

please give them to Rosie Bengtson, Betty Hubbard, Janet Curtiss or Glenda Middleton.  The team will meet  

in August to discuss the next calendar of events (September, 2016 thru July, 2017).   We have a list of all of the  

places we have been in the past 10 years.   If you are interested in reviewing the list, please contact Rosie  

Bengtson. 
 

We are planning to go the Atlanta Botanical Gardens in October to see Chihuly in the Garden, an exhibition  

of spectacular works of art by internationally acclaimed artist, Dale Chihuly.     

Chihuly in the Garden includes 19 installation sites all set amongst the Garden's natural beauty. You will  

experience a kaleidoscopic of colors which the artist has become so famous for.   

 

Guided tours are available for groups of 10 or more.  We have made a reservation for Thursday, October 

20th at 11:00 am.  The cost is $24.79 per person (thatôs $22.95 plus tax).  Please let Rosie Bengtson know if 

you are interested in going.  Non-refundable payment will be made when our reservations are confirmed.  

You will also need money that day for lunch, gas and parking for your drivers.  

We are putting together a team!! 

 

We have just celebrated a graduation time for many people we know.   According to the latest national statistics, 

only 11% of those from 17-25 years old, attend church or Sunday school, even just one time per month.  And, here is 

the saddest statistic of all. Within 5 years of graduating from high school, 75% of those no longer attend 

churché..ANYWHEREò!!!!!  So, if we put that into numbers, itôs easier and even scarier to understand.  For every 

100 people, 11 will attend church only once per month and after five years from the day of graduation, just under 3 

young adults will be attending church, anywhere.  We are losing the greater part of a generation!!! 

 

We are putting together a team to change this and make a difference.  We need people with passion, energy, an 

urgency and a purpose!!  And, it wouldnôt hurt to have people with just enough of the ñright kindò of stubbornness 

who would say, ñIôm not going to let these statistics be true here at Lilburn Christian Churché.not while Iôm hereò!!  

Iôm asking for your help and volunteers to join our team for Young Adults on Sunday mornings, for two new 

classes.  Our plan is in place howeveré..we need your help.  You will work as a team and will not be alone in your 

efforts.  We will be thinking, working, learning praying and having fun, ñoutside the boxò as a Sunday school 

class.  Join us and see how you can make a difference at LCC.   Contact Byron@1stclassreunions.com or call 770-

466-5269. 

mailto:Byron@1stclassreunions.com


 

125 CHILDREN AND 100+ WORKERS 

PRESENT 
 

THANK YOU SO MUCH TO EVERYONE WHO 

SUPPORTED THIS PROGRAM. 
 

I wish I could list each person by name but that would be 

impossible.  So many people helped to make VBS a great success.  

Thank you to those who helped with decorations,  meals, crafts, 

financial support, money, t -shirts, teaching, drama, Bible, Kid Vid 

Theatre, music, registration, missions, audio visuals, set up and tear 

down.  
 

31 GOATS FOR C.R.A.M.  
We collected more than $1,550 to buy goats for Christ 

Reaching Asia Mission.  The girls collected more money than 

the boys so Ms. Robynõs hair was dyed pink.  I still have 

patches of pink to this day after numerous washings.  Thank 

you Ali for that wonderful idea and thank you Lydia for your  

cosmetology skills.  

 

A BIG THANKS TO ALL WHO BAKED COOKIES!!!  
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